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Executive Officer, Medical 
AHPRA 
GPO Box 9958 
Melbourne VIC 3001 
  
 
To Whom It May Concern; 
  
RE: Public Consultation Paper: Registered medical practitioners who provide cosmetic 
medical and surgical procedures 
 
I've been receiving injectable treatment for the past 3.5years.  I have been so pleased with my 
treatments and I cannot fault my nurse in any way. My results are always amazing. She 
always has time for any questions and the treatment is always  done very professionally. I 
really enjoy that not only do I speak to my nurse about my concerns but I also have the 
opportunity to speak to her doctor through live realtime video. I feel like I have the opinion of 
a second person also which is a bonus!  
To add to all this the beauty salon in which I attend is always immaculate  which makes it all 
that more appealing to me.  
I've personally had three years of great service with excellent results always.  
I don't see why anything should change. My nurse is knowledgable, careful and a very 
professional individual that always follows protocol to give the best service and results to me. 
Please don't take this away from us. I would be devastated.  
 
Sincerely  
Paras  
 
 

 




